
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: "Lucas Middleton"
Subject: RE: Paul updated Work Plan
Date: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 4:20:00 PM
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Hey Lucas,
 
Sorry we have been really slammed today. Mike and I were out in the field and we are also covering
for District 1 OCD office. Heather and I will call you back tomorrow.
 
Talk to you soon.
 
Crystal
 

From: Lucas Middleton [mailto:lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 3:30 PM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Paul updated Work Plan
 
Crystal,
I have tried call the NMOCD twice to get a hold of you. Please call me back when you get some time
for the Paul.
Thanks
 
Lucas Middleton
575-689-5351
 

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 1:38 PM
To: Lucas Middleton <lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com>
Subject: RE: Paul updated Work Plan
 
Hey Lucas,
 
Check your work cell voicemail. I left you a conditional verbal approval for this site work plan. The
condition being that we need bottom hole confirmation samples and clarification on whether you
are going to be excavating to 6ft. for the whole release area or will it just be in certain areas? Your
report was not clear on that. Also you report was not clear on what background level of chlorides
you all were wanting to go with? I am guessing it is the 3000ppm read from D2—6?
 
Thank you and have a good weekend. If you have any questions Heather will be here till 2:30pm or I
will be back Monday morning.
 
Cheers,
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Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Aretesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 
 
 

From: Lucas Middleton [mailto:lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 12:18 PM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Paul updated Work Plan
 
Mrs. Weaver,
Attached is the updated Report with the new lab results included for the Paul.
 
Lucas Middleton
Staff Scientist
(575) 689-5351 (mobile)
 

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering  Environmental  Surveying
201 S. Halagueno
Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com
 
Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or
privileged information or otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system. 
 
Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software:  While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, SMA does not guarantee that this message or any
attachment(s) is free of computer viruses or other harmful software.  SMA does not accept liability for any damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software transmitted
herewith.   
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